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Delivering a nurturing and empowering learning environment, 
 in which student growth is celebrated and supported. 

Dear Valued Community Members, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to provide the best possible education for our students, we are 

currently engaged in a comprehensive curriculum renewal process. This involves thoroughly reviewing 

our current educational programs to ensure they align with the latest research, best practices, and the 

evolving needs of our students and our world. 

Community feedback is a crucial part of this process. We believe that the insights and perspectives of 

parents, guardians, and community members are invaluable in shaping a curriculum that reflects the needs 

and aspirations of our students. 

To gather your feedback, we invite you to participate in our Curriculum Renewal Community Surveys 

linked below: 

●​ Art 

●​ Music 

●​ School Counseling  

Please visit the Curriculum Department website to learn more about our curriculum review process. I 

encourage you to take a few minutes to complete the surveys and share your valuable input. Your 

feedback will play a vital role in shaping the future of education for our students. 

Thank you for your time and commitment to our schools. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Cole  

Director of Teaching, Learning, and Community Engagement    
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfV7cCpTBBH8jCfI8SZtv-kJ-6hm7mv0fiHEHgQ6endzlFh3Q/viewform?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/St6nG8VSb7JyrdJb9
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfP_OasmjlV2P-6uw2KvPI7RJiehLp0hRAC2romCYhfCfnGMg/viewform?usp=header
https://www.lmtsd.org/administration/director-of-curriculum/an-explanation-of-the-curriculum-cycle

